
restoring and protecting Louisiana’s coast 

Update on Projects 

Under Construction: 
 

 

 Currently have $10.5B between 14 projects under 

construction 

 

 Four projects totaling $670M have been completed in FY2012 

thus far 

 

 An additional four projects are scheduled to be completed 

this year with a total value of $6.9B 
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www.LACPRA.org 

 

http://www.lacpra.org/
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www.LACPRA.org - Projects 

http://www.lacpra.org/
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www.LACPRA.org - Projects - Hotlist 

http://www.lacpra.org/
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Before & After  

Dedicated Dredging on the Barataria Basin Landbridge (BA-36) 

Approximately 5.5 million cubic yards of material was placed in two contained marsh creation areas to 

create 1,211 acres of intertidal marsh. An additional 4 million cubic yards of material was placed in 

adjoining fill areas to nourish 1,578 acres of marsh. This project was completed in 2010 at a total cost 

of $36.3 million, and funded through CWPPRA, CIAP, and state surplus funds.  
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East Grand Terre Island Restoration (BA-30) 

This project constructed in 2010 restored 2.8 miles and 620 acres of barrier shoreline and 450 acres of marsh 

by dredging 3.3 million cubic yards of offshore material and rebuilding the island. The project was designed 

under the CWPPRA Program and the $31 million in construction was funded through CIAP, Plaquemines 

Parish CIAP, and state surplus.  

Before & After (cont.) 
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Before & After (cont.) 

Goose Point Marsh Restoration (PO-33) 

Constructed in 2009, this project created 437 acres of marsh and nourished 114 acres of degraded marsh 

along the northern shoreline of Lake Pontchartrain. The project was implemented through CWPPRA at a 

cost of $20.8 million.  


